
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

12TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

               JUNE 25TH, 2017 

 
Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 

Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 
Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194 e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org 

 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419-659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 
CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498 e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 

Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 
Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 
St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info 

Parish  ~  www.facebook.com/cgstanthony/ 

School  ~  www.facebook.com/StAnthonyofPaduaColumbusGrove/ 

 
        *******************************************************************************************************  

  ********************************************************************************************** 
                  Mass Schedule 
   June 27    Tuesday         6:30 p.m. Mass  Weekday  ~ {Elmer & Audrey Vorst} 
   June 27    Tuesday     Confessions, Exposition & Adoration After Mass                                      

June 28    Wednesday    8:00 a.m. Mass  St. Irenaeus ~ {Alvin "Dick" Schroeder} 
   June 29    Thursday       8:00 a.m. Mass  Sts. Peter & Paul ~ {Alvin Best} 
   June 29    Thursday      2:00 p.m. Mass Meadows of Ottawa ~ {For The Parish} 

June 30     Friday           8:00 a.m. Mass  Weekday ~ {Nathan Siefker} 
July  01     Saturday       8:00 a.m.           Rosary 
July  01     Saturday       3:00 - 4:00 p.m.  Confessions, Exposition & Benediction        

   July  01     Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass  Vigil ~ 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time  ~ {Shirley Maag}                                                                  
July  02     Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass  13th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Joe & Gladys Verhoff ~    
           Deceased Member of the Leonard & Lidwina Kaufman Family}     
July  02     Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass    13th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Decease Members of the    
             Robert Kohls Family} 
**********************************************************************************************                                       
         Servers 
June 27    Tuesday        6:30 p.m. Mass Valerie Morman 
June 28    Wednesday   8:00 a.m. Mass Sue Knott 
June 29    Thursday      8:00 a.m. Mass Hannah Schroeder 
June 30    Friday           8:00 a.m. Mass Harold Gerten 
July  01    Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass Tayte Langhals, Jevin Langhals, Aaron Tabler      
July  02    Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass  Roy Langhals, Rob Langhals, Reed Schumacher 
July  02    Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass       Bryce King, Kurt Griffith, Kyle Schroeder 
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                         Lectors 
July  01 Saturday     4:30 p.m. Mass  Gary Hermiller 
July  02  Sunday       8:30 a.m. Mass Judy Dunn                  
July  02  Sunday     11:00 a.m. Mass Hannah Warren                                                    

  **********************************************************************************************                                     

                                                                                 Eucharistic Ministers 
July  01   Saturday   4:30 p.m. Mass     Norm Schnipke, Bob & Bev Baxter, Teresa Brubaker, Jim Tabler          
July  02   Sunday     8:30 a.m. Mass     Lisa Langhals, Doug Langhals, Charlie Schmiesing, Faith Oglesbee, Dan Maag       
July  02   Sunday   11:00 a.m. Mass     Harold Gerten, Karl Schroeder, Troy King, Lisa Meuleman, Marilyn Siefker 

                                   July Eucharistic Minister Coordinators 
    4:30 p.m.  ~ Pat Birnesser - 931-267-2357       8:30 a.m.  ~  John Koch - 419-890-2370 
            11:00 a.m.  ~ Shirley Goedde - 419-236-9825 
 
   July  02    Hilty Home  ~  419-384-3218 ~ Denny Gerding 

       ********************************************************************************************** 
                                   Ushers 
            July  01    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass       Brent Glass, Mike Kohls, Darren Langhals, Denny Meuleman                            

   July  02    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass       Dave Koch, Jerry Blankemeyer, Dave Kreuzberg, John Siefker 
            July  02    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Mass       Jim Fuerst, Matt McCauley, Nathan Schroeder, Kevin Siefker                 

Jesus says "Do not be afraid" three times in today's gospel and reminds us all concealed secrets will be revealed. 
Do not be afraid to acknowledge problems in your family. 

If they remain "hidden in darkness" they will "destroy body and soul." 
Healing, understanding and hope are found only in the light of openness. 

"Do not be afraid." 



                                                                   
                 Jean Stechschulte-Room 101; 

        Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt
                    Dolores Daniels-Room 209B;
   Rita Wenger
    

         *********************************************************************************************
               Parish Calendar Items 
  
June  27    Cleaning Out Storage Shed @ 6:30 p.m.
June  28    Baptism Class @ 7:00 p.m.                                      
June  28    Discipleship Meeting @ 7:00 p.m.    
    
                                      
                      
*******************************************
                                                                          
                Total Donated Toward 21st Century Fix
    
**********************************************************************************************
                           300 Club Winner ~
 
**********************************************************************************************
                                                    Marriage Bans II
 
                Best wishes to Brittany & Daniel
                                         May the Lord bless you both with a
***************************************************************************************

 
     Cayden Keith, son of Bryan &Mindy Troyer
May the new gift of 
 

*********************************************************************************************

                                                       

  
Scrip ~ The next Scrip weekend will be
Christie Tabler. 
 
Help needed! ~ On Tuesday, June 27th

possible, items that have been stored for years
come to the storage shed where our festival garage sale is held to see what needs to be done.  All help will be 
appreciated! 
 
Discipleship Meeting ~ Will be meeting on 
                  
Baptism Classes ~ The next Baptism class (required for first time parents or encouraged for new parents who have 
not taken the class in the past 5 years) will be held on 
Please call Tom & Karyn Kamphaus at 419
will be held in August. 
 
Opening Teaching Position ~ St. Anthony of Padu
position of a Sixth Grade Teacher beginning the 2017
Calendar with some weekend or evening events.
 

Expectations for applicants:  Will follow the Diocese of Toledo C
Sixth Grade Reading & Language Arts classes; Plan and Instruct once a week a Sixth Grade lesson in Art; Plan and 
Instruct daily lessons in Religion and Technology; Plan and Instruct daily lessons in Scienc
Plan & participate in Catholic Schools Week activities; Plan a
attend the Putnam County , Regional and State Science Fairs.
 Interested applicants should submit a letter of i
other pertinent materials to:  Mr. Scott Hummel, Principal Minister
Street, Columbus Grove, OH  45830
 
Thank You! ~  Thank you to everyone that made YES (Youth Elect Service) possible.  Thank you to those that 
contributed financially. Thank you to the nine Columbus Grove houses that helped the youth learn the value of 
service. Thank you to the nine adult volunteers a
time.  YES, 2018 will be hosted in
  

                                             ~ Hilty Home Residents
Room 101; Velma Pope-Room 103A; Wilbert R

Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121; Mary Margaret Bockrath
Room 209B; Angela Schulte-Room 211B;

Rita Wenger-Room 300; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306; 
           

*********************************************************************************************
             Income For The Week of June

June  27    Cleaning Out Storage Shed @ 6:30 p.m.                  Adult Contributions 
June  28    Baptism Class @ 7:00 p.m.                                      Children's 

Discipleship Meeting @ 7:00 p.m.                                                
                                              Other Income
                                              Total Income
  

*******************************************             Total Expenses
                                                                                  
Total Donated Toward 21st Century Fix-Up Campaign To-

               
**********************************************************************************************

300 Club Winner ~ June 24th ~ Marilyn & Mike Birkemeier

**********************************************************************************************
Marriage Bans III ~ Daniel Pierce & Brittany Howell

Best wishes to Brittany & Daniel who will be married on Saturday, July 1st
May the Lord bless you both with a lifetime of happiness together.

***************************************************************************************

Cayden Keith, son of Bryan &Mindy Troyer, was baptized Sunday, June 18th, 
gift of the Holy Spirit be with you always. 

*********************************************************************************************

                                                 ~ Parish Activities ~ 

The next Scrip weekend will be July 1st & 2nd.  The helpers are:  Ken &

Tuesday, June 27th at 6:30 p.m., we will be visiting
items that have been stored for years and are no longer needed.  If you can come to help fill the dumpster, 

come to the storage shed where our festival garage sale is held to see what needs to be done.  All help will be 

~ Will be meeting on Wednesday, June 28th at 7:00 p.m. in the church basement.

The next Baptism class (required for first time parents or encouraged for new parents who have 
not taken the class in the past 5 years) will be held on Wednesday, June 28th
Please call Tom & Karyn Kamphaus at 419-615-8737 or the parish office at 419

St. Anthony of Padua School in Columbus Grove, 
position of a Sixth Grade Teacher beginning the 2017-2018 school year.  

evening events. 

Will follow the Diocese of Toledo Course of Study; Plan and Instruct daily lessons in 
Sixth Grade Reading & Language Arts classes; Plan and Instruct once a week a Sixth Grade lesson in Art; Plan and 
Instruct daily lessons in Religion and Technology; Plan and Instruct daily lessons in Scienc
Plan & participate in Catholic Schools Week activities; Plan a local Science Fair every 
attend the Putnam County , Regional and State Science Fairs. 

Interested applicants should submit a letter of interest, resume, a copy of
Mr. Scott Hummel, Principal Minister, St. Anthony of Padua School

45830 ~ Email:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org

~  Thank you to everyone that made YES (Youth Elect Service) possible.  Thank you to those that 
contributed financially. Thank you to the nine Columbus Grove houses that helped the youth learn the value of 
service. Thank you to the nine adult volunteers and the ten high school volunteers f

d in Columbus Grove, on June 7, 8 & 9

~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
Wilbert Roof-Room 105B; Agnes Friedel-Room 109

Mary Margaret Bockrath-Room 125; Jim Fischbach-Room 201B;    
Room 211B; Dorothy Geiger-Room 215A;   
Room 306; Jeanne Schulte-Room 401   

*********************************************************************************************
ncome For The Week of June 18th 

Adult Contributions ~ 171     $ 6,775.20                                    
Children's  ~ 22                              23.75                

                                                                         6,798.95                     
Other Income                           3,795.48  
Total Income                      $ 10,594.43          

   
Expenses                     $ 1,134.75 

-Date ~259 Donors ~ $ 214,222.81 
       

**********************************************************************************************
Marilyn & Mike Birkemeier ~ Ticket #188 ~ $100.00 

**********************************************************************************************
~ Daniel Pierce & Brittany Howell 

e married on Saturday, July 1st, here at St. Anthony's.
lifetime of happiness together. 

***************************************************************************************

was baptized Sunday, June 18th, here at St. Anthony's.   
 

*********************************************************************************************

 

The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Shirley Goedde and 

at 6:30 p.m., we will be visiting all of our storage areas and recycling, if 
and are no longer needed.  If you can come to help fill the dumpster, 

come to the storage shed where our festival garage sale is held to see what needs to be done.  All help will be 

at 7:00 p.m. in the church basement. 

The next Baptism class (required for first time parents or encouraged for new parents who have 
Wednesday, June 28th at 7:00 p.m. in the Enrichment Center.  

8737 or the parish office at 419-659-2263 to register.  The next class 

a School in Columbus Grove,  is accepting applications for the 
school year.  Work schedule would be Weekly School 

ourse of Study; Plan and Instruct daily lessons in 
Sixth Grade Reading & Language Arts classes; Plan and Instruct once a week a Sixth Grade lesson in Art; Plan and 
Instruct daily lessons in Religion and Technology; Plan and Instruct daily lessons in Science Classes for Grades 6

local Science Fair every year and support students that 

nterest, resume, a copy of certification, BCI/FBI report, and any 
St. Anthony of Padua School, 520 W. Sycamore 

hummels@sa.noacsc.org. 

~  Thank you to everyone that made YES (Youth Elect Service) possible.  Thank you to those that 
contributed financially. Thank you to the nine Columbus Grove houses that helped the youth learn the value of 

nd the ten high school volunteers from our parish that gave of their
& 9. 

Room 109;                   
Room 201B;     

  
  

**********************************************************************************************       

                                    
                                 
                          

        
                                                        

                                                  
**********************************************************************************************   

********************************************************************************************** 

, here at St. Anthony's. 

********************************************************************************************** 

t St. Anthony's.     

********************************************************************************************** 

Connie Kruse, Shirley Goedde and 

e areas and recycling, if 
and are no longer needed.  If you can come to help fill the dumpster, 

come to the storage shed where our festival garage sale is held to see what needs to be done.  All help will be 

The next Baptism class (required for first time parents or encouraged for new parents who have 
0 p.m. in the Enrichment Center.  

2263 to register.  The next class 

for the 
Work schedule would be Weekly School 

ourse of Study; Plan and Instruct daily lessons in 
Sixth Grade Reading & Language Arts classes; Plan and Instruct once a week a Sixth Grade lesson in Art; Plan and 

e Classes for Grades 6-8; 
year and support students that 

certification, BCI/FBI report, and any 
520 W. Sycamore 

~  Thank you to everyone that made YES (Youth Elect Service) possible.  Thank you to those that 
contributed financially. Thank you to the nine Columbus Grove houses that helped the youth learn the value of 

rom our parish that gave of their 



********************************************************************************************** 

"2017" Summer Festival 
  

5-K Run ~ On Saturday of the Festival, August 5
th, we will have our Festival 5K- the first race in the Putnam County 

Running Series.  Pre-registration is $20 with a shirt & $13 without a shirt and is due July 28th.  After July 29th, the 
cost for the race will be $22 with a shirt & $15 without a shirt.  Day of the race registration begins at 5:00 p.m., with 
the race beginning at 7:00 p.m.  Any questions, please call Hannah Warren at 419-303-5476. 
 
New to the Festival this year!  On Saturday, August 5

th, we will have a Kids Smile Mile!  Youth ages 10 and under 
are encouraged to have fun and run a mile. Registration will be part of the 5K registration starting at 5:00 p.m.  The 
Smile Mile will begin at 8:00 p.m.  Entry fee is $10.  ENTRY TO THE KIDS SMILE MILE IS NOT AN ENTRY 
INTO THE PUTNAM COUNTY RUNNING SERIES.  If you have any questions, please contact Hannah Warren 
at 419-303-5476. 
 Registration forms for the 5-K and the Kids Smile Mile are available at the entrances of the church. 
 
Vehicle Social Ticket Reminder! This year’s church social is quickly approaching. Will you be the lucky winner of 
the second Early Bird drawing scheduled for Sunday, July 9th, or of the grand prize itself?  Tickets can be purchased 
or picked up before or after normal weekend Masses. Tickets can also be obtained from the Church Office or at many 
local businesses. The seller of the winning ticket for the vehicle will also win a $100.  Don’t miss the opportunity to 
win! 
   

Cash or Car! ~ With the success we had last year and the many positive comments, we will again be raffling off up to 
$20,000 toward the purchase of a new vehicle or $15,000 in  cash at the parish festival this year. The advantage of 
this approach has been that the winner can purchase any new vehicle of any color. It also gives the winner the option 
of taking cash and not having the hassle of selling the vehicle.  H&K Chevrolet from Continental has again offered to 
showcase their new vehicles for our festival.  Tickets will be sold every weekend now through festival day.  Points of 
contact for purchasing tickets are Mike Birkemeier at 419-659-2954 or Harold Gerten at 419-659-5914.  Tickets can 
also be purchased at the parish office.  If you can help sell tickets before and after weekend Masses, please contact 
Mark Edelbrock at 419-659-2269. 
 
Country Store ~ It's not too early to start thinking about craft and raffle item donations for the Country Store.  Take 
advantage of seasonal sales.  Get those creative juices flowing for craft items.  We always have such an amazing 
variety of prizes.  Thank you for your generosity.  Feel free to call Kate at 419-659-6085, or Lynn at 419-659-5372, if 
you have any questions. 
 
Duck Races ~ If anyone would like to buy an ad in the program for the Duck Races, please contact Dee Griffith at 
419-646-3449 before July 10th. 
 
Garage Sale ~ Having a Garage Sale?  Don't store the unsold items for another year, but instead consider donating 
them for the Festival Garage Sale.  Items may be dropped off under the overhang on the entrance of the school by the 
modular unit. or by the big doors of the shed either on the north end or the south end.  We do not accept clothing, 
TV's or computer electronics.  If you have any questions, feel free to call the parish office at 419-659-2263 between 
8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 
 
Soliciting ~ We will not be soliciting milk this year for the festival.  Also, we would appreciate all cabbage donations 
to be put in the Pepsi cooler in the church basement by Saturday, July 29th.  That will give the chairladies an 
opportunity to order more cabbage if needed. Solicitor Lists will be available to be picked up on the table in the back 
of church, June 24th and June 25th. 
   
**********************************************************************************************     
St. Barbara Parish Festival ~ St. Barbara Parish Festival, Cloverdale, will be held on Sunday, July 9

th.  BBQ 
Chicken/Pork Dinners - (served 10:30 a.m.- 6:00 p.m.).  Lunch Stand/Beer Tent, Raffle Booth, Hourly Cash 
Drawings, BINGO, Bicycle Drawings, Bake Sale, Games, Big Ticket Drawing-Grand Prize $1,000.  Please join us!  

Our Lady of Consolation Shrine ~ Our Lady of Consolation Shrine, Carey, invites you to “Our Journey with Our 
Blessed Mother.”  The third “Journey” will be on Sunday, July 16th at the noon Mass with the Diocese of Toledo, 
Bishop Daniel Thomas.  Plan to attend our monthly “Journey.”  Any questions call 419-396-7107 or look us up at 
olcshrine.com.  

REBOOT! With internationally renowned speaker and author, CHRIS STEFANICK.  REBOOT! is the fun, 

inspiring and practical experience of applying the beauty and genius of the heart of the Gospel to every aspect of your 

life.  From prayer and spirituality, to work, dating, marriage, parenting, health and more!  There is no part of your life 

that will be left untouched!  Wednesday, September 20th, 7:00 – 9:30 p.m. at  St. John’s Parish Center Gym, 

Glandorf.  To register, go online to www.RealLifeCatholic.com – or – contact Cherie Compton 419-523-4109.  

Tickets are available at the St. Anthony parish office.  Tickets can also be purchased at Sts. Peter and Paul parish 

office, Mustard Seed or Always Blessed.  DO NOT MISS THE OPPORTUNITY TO GAIN INSIGHT INTO 

LIVING LIFE MORE FULLY!  THE LIFE GOD HAS CREATED FOR YOU! 



Carey Healing Mass ~ The Basilica and National Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation in Carey will be having a 
healing Mass on Friday, July 7th, at 7:00 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, individual praying and the 
anointing of the sick will take place after Mass.  The next healing Mass is August 4th - 7:00 p.m. 
 
Bethlehem Christian Families ~ We are proud to introduce ourselves as the “Bethlehem Christian Families”, from 
the Holy Land. We have come to the United States representing the Christian wood carvers of Bethlehem that rely on 
the tourism to support their families.  Due to the bad situation and the interruption of the tourist trade, 500 families of 
the Holy Land are in danger of having to leave their homes in search of work.  Our mission is to bring and sell the 
Olive Wood Carvings to Catholic Churches in the United States to help the Christian families remain in their homes 
and support their families. These Christians who make their livelihood through the selling of their hand carved Olive 
Wood religious items are depending on us to bring these beautiful carvings such as, Nativity Scenes, Crucifixes, 
Picture of the Last Supper, and several other religious items to you.  Please look over these carving that are available 
to you the weekend of July 1st and 2nd  and help support this self-help project that enables to keep the Christians 
present in the Holy Land. Your help and understanding in this crucial matter is greatly appreciated.  Thank you. 
 

********************************************************************************************** 
THE LATEST SCAM:  Someone posing as a representative of St. Anthony Parish is calling people and asking for 
credit card information. This is a scam.  St. Anthony Parish would never ask for your credit card, banking or other 
personal information.  If you receive such a phone call, we suggest you hang up and then notify the police. 
 
********************************************************************************************** 
 

 
 

 

 

WEATHERIZATION GRANTS for people’s homes are available for residents of Putnam County 
who are already on HEAP and PIP.  There are income eligibility requirements.  For example, a 
person living alone who earns $24,120 a year or less is eligible.  For a family of four, the 
requirement is earnings of $49,200 or less.  For further information or to apply, call 419-423-3755. 
 
MONSIGNOR CLEO SCHMENK passed away late last week at age 90.  He was the assistant 
priest at St. Anthony in the 1950s, and was temporary administrator of the parish for about 1½ years 
during the illness of Father Finsel.  Older parishioners remember him fondly.  He was the pastor at 
Regina Coeli in Toledo when I was the associate pastor there from 1976 to 1979.  I learned a great 
deal from him, especially concerning theology of ministry and the proper way of celebrating the 
Church’s liturgy.  He began the permanent deacon and lay ministry training program for the Diocese 
of Toledo in the 1970s, and ran it for about 20 years.  He was in demand as a speaker in other 
dioceses that were setting up such programs, even traveling as far as Wasilla, Alaska, the hometown 
of Sarah Palin.  (No, she did not attend his talks.) 
 Monsignor Schmenk’s Mass of Christian Burial will be in Glandorf this Thursday at         
11:00 a.m.  May he live in peace in God’s Kingdom. 
 
YEAR OF MATTHEW:  The readings at Mass are arranged in a 3-year cycle.  This year most of 
the Gospel readings are taken from St. Matthew.  Ordinary Time gives us the opportunity to look at 
St. Matthew’s message slowly and carefully.  Here are some points that are worth remembering: 

• Matthew probably wrote for Jews who had become Christian.  He frequently quotes the Old 
Testament to show that Jesus is the Messiah Whom the Old Testament had predicted.   

• Matthew is very concerned about Jesus’ teaching on the kingdom of heaven.  This kingdom 
entails justice, peace and joy here on earth.  We come to the kingdom by obeying the will of 
the Father. 

• Matthew is also concerned about the Church.  He alone preserves Jesus’ words to Peter:  “You 
are Peter, and upon this rock I will build my Church.”  Within the Church, Matthew is 
concerned for forgiveness, humility, and for outreach to the least ones, and to people who 
stray.  Anyone in the Church can fall, even Peter.  The Church is a mixture of saints and 
sinners until the Lord comes and does the final sorting.  The Church is called to a worldwide 
mission. 

 So happy reading, and happy listening to the Gospel this summer and fall.  I hope that       
Saint Matthew helps all of us to grow in our love of Jesus Christ and our obedience to Him.  I also 
hope that he helps all of us to broaden our understanding of the Church and our mission in the world. 
 
                Father Tom 


